79th Annual Session of the

New Era Missionary Baptist District Association Congress of Christian Education

Donald Graves, Congress President ~ Gregory P. Nichols, District Moderator ~ Barbara Caldwell, Executive Secretary
Deans: Earnestine Eskridge ~ Marva Harper ~ Petula Traywick

May '2021

Greetings, New Era District Members & Christian Friends!!!

The New Era District Congress of Christian Education is very pleased to announce that we will hold our 79th Annual Session virtually via Zoom, our current technology communication system. This very special spiritual event will take place during the week of June 7 - 11, 2021, Monday – Friday from 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. Included with this letter is a flyer that lists several COPP and Elective Courses that will be offered.

Each church is encouraged to register with \$100 and may enroll an unlimited number of members during this time. Checks/Money Orders are to be made payable to: New Era District Association, Memo: Christian Education Department. These funds should be mailed to: <u>Sister Barbara Caldwell ~ c/o CORINTHIAN MISSIONARY BAPTIST CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST, 6841 SNI-A-BAR RD. KANSAS CITY, MO. 64129.</u> The individual fee for students who are not enrolling with a church is \$10 and can be paid via Givelify, or Cash APP.

<u>Registration is required.</u> Please provide us a list of persons e-mails or phone #s, We will send the registration link via e-mail or text. The registration link can also be found on the district website under the ministry tab, Congress of Christian Education.

<u>www.neweramissionarybda.com</u>. It is vital that each student includes a home and email address. Each student who enrolls will receive a syllabus and class handout from their instructor. They may also purchase their own

book from the Sunday School Publishing Board, Amazon, or a local Christian bookstore. The title and author of each book is listed on the NED Curriculum Description Guide that is included with this letter.

The week of June 7 - 11, 2021 is destined to be one that will be filled with many blessings and etched in the hearts and minds of all who attend for years to come. The enthusiasm is rising, so don't miss out, or delay. Sign up for this amazing spiritual study session today!!!

All Glory to God!!!

Blessings,

Earnestine Eskridge, Dean

Earnestine Eskridge

Barbara Caldwell, Executive Secretary Donald Graves, Congress President

Gregory P. Nichols, District Moderator